
 
 

Hydrant Flushing 

November 25, 2024 

Friday November 22, 2024 we completed our flushing program for 2024.  Due to the anticipated 

weather conditions and temperatures.  We will resume next year for the yearly flushing. 

Any questions can be directed to our email, customerservice@graftonwaterdistrict.org , or to our 

office at 508-839-2302 weekdays between the hours of 9:00 am and 3:00 pm.  

We thank you for your patience throughout this process. 

The Grafton Water District team. 
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